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School & Home Integrated 
Pest Management (IPM)  
Newsletter – December 2023 
 

 
We wish our readers a peaceful and joyous holiday season!  

 
We will be back in January 2024. 

However, to make sure we can continue this effort, your feedback is critical! 
Please share your thoughts about the newsletter by answering five questions:  
https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cMhZ82JodDKJgCa  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To view previous University of Arizona newsletters, visit: 
https://acis.cals.arizona.edu/community-ipm/home-and-school-ipm-newsletters. 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge the University of Arizona is on the land and territories of 
Indigenous peoples. Today, Arizona is home to 22 federally recognized tribes, with 
Tucson being home to the O’odham and the Yaqui. Committed to diversity and 
inclusion, the University strives to build sustainable relationships with sovereign Native 
Nations and Indigenous communities through education offerings, partnerships, and 
community service. 
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